
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

June 20, 2014

Brian Cherry
Vice President
Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
BKC7@pge.com

To:

From: Chris Parkes
Sr. Utilities Engineer
cjp@cpuc.ca.gov
415-703-1975
Risk Assessment and Enforcement 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission

Suman Mathews 
Senior Analyst
srm@cpuc.ca.gov
415-703-1056

PGE 140620-01 and PGE 140620-02Data Requests:

Re: Risk Assessment Technical Findings Hazard Analysis 
and Mitigation Report

Due Date: July 9, 2014

Dear Mr. Cherry,

The California Public Utilities Commission's (CPUC) Safety and Enforcement Division (SED) 
requests information as described below.

Background

The Risk Assessment Section of SED develops Hazard Analysis and Mitigation Reports 
(HAMRs) to examine hazards, understand utility approaches to mitigate risks, and potentially 
develop recommendations and corrective actions to improve safety and help prevent accidents.

Risk Assessment is issuing these Document Requests to support development of its Technical 
Findings HAMR. The goal of the Technical Findings HAMR is to address findings, 
recommendations, and lessons learned during the course of the consultant investigations in the 
2014 PG&E General Rate Case. Risk assessment will issue document requests to the large 
utilities. Among others things, these document requests will inform the HAMR on current utility 
practices and corrective action plans in areas of concern identified during the consultant 
investigations. Risk Assessment will pursue corrective actions for identified deficiencies.

Enclosed to this letter are two data requests on this HAMR. Staff anticipates subsequent data 
requests.
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If the requested documents are not readily available in electronic pdf or Word format, or if for 
any reason you are unable to complete the data request by the requested date, please provide 
a written explanation as soon as possible, but no later than July 1,2014. Please explain which 
items for which you cannot meet the response date and when you can provide the information.

Please submit the Data Response on or before July 9, 2014.

Please feel free to call us for any questions.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Suman Mathews and Chris Parkes

Cc: Michael Colvin- CPUC, SED, Supervisor, Risk Assessment and Enforcement 
Elizaveta Malashenko - CPUC, SED, Deputy Director, Office of Utility Safety andCc:

Reliability
Cc: Redacted PG&E, Principal Case Manager, General Rate Case - Regulation and Rates
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